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   Headteacher: Mrs. H. Atkinson-Smith 

 
17th October 2024  

Dear Parents/ Carer, 
 
From Monday 21st October, we will be selling Poppies for Remembrance Day in school. These are 
50p each.  
 
We are also selling poppy wristbands, slap bands, reflectors and ribbon bracelets. These are £1.00 
each. Please make sure you child brings the correct amount of money as change cannot be given. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs H. Atkinson-Smith  

 

Headteacher  

If you require assistance or an alternative format for this letter, please contact the office who will be able to help.              
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